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Happy New Year and welcome back! With some
uncertainty as we start the new year, don't forget to

take advantage of everything the library has to offer! If
you're in need of a creative/last minute lesson plan,

send me an email! I have a lot of different ideas that we
could do on short notice! 

Circulation Statistics for
December

In December, the students
kept on reading! I love
seeing how many of our
students are engaged with
some great books! 

CCPSG: 246
WLMS: 224

Library Activities

Come explore the different
activities we have available
in the library, including a
button making machine, a
giant sticker puzzle, stress
relief coloring pages, and
more! Sign up to bring a
class down or just stop on
by! 



New Books!

ALA Book Awards

Tis the season for new books!
New books continue to arrive at
CCPSG, and WLMS will be getting
their first set of new books soon!
Due to supply chain issues, book
orders are taking much longer to
fill and many books are out of
stock. As always, I continue to
strive to offer the best collection
development for our students! 

During the last month of January,
the American Library Association
will announce their book awards for
the previous year. Stay tuned to
learn about some new awesome
books! 

In particular, YALSA is the young
adult branch of ALA, so their
awards are aimed at our students! 

Library Details

Speeding Dating with Books
This month students have the
opportunity to spend some time
"speed dating" with books! Students
will get to know at least five books and
then at the end of the period, they'll
find their "perfect match", for the next
two weeks anyways! This is a great
way to introduce students to books
they wouldn't normally consider!
Teachers, sign up to bring your classes
down! 

Upcoming Events: 

January 5-All December bingo cards due
to the library! 
January 10/11-January reading
challenge starts 
Last week of January-January grab and
go bags available




